
Mary Valley
Mountain Bike Trail
Feasibility Study
Gympie Regional Council is undertaking a feasibility study to assess the potential for
developing a nationally significant mountain bike trail in the Mary Valley, similar to the
likes of the Tasmanian Blue Derby and the Victorian Mystic biking trails.

As part of the process, we’re inviting community input to help shape the vision and
understand how an addition to the area would meet the needs of both local residents
and visitors.

This feasibility study is an initiative funded through Queensland Hydro’s Community
Benefits Program. The proposed Borumba Pumped Hydro Project is a long-duration
pumped hydro energy storage system being developed at Lake Borumba and
surrounding areas located in between Imbil, west of the Sunshine Coast, and Jimna in
the Somerset region.
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The survey will run from 8 August to 5 September 2025.

For more information, visit gympie.qld.gov.au/MVMBT
or scan the QR code to head directly to the survey.


